
 
 
 
     

 
       

       
     

           
       

 
 
     

 
               

 
                          

                              
                                       
                 

 
 

 
                        
                                     
                         
                      

           
 
                              

                               
         

 
   

 
 
 

          
 
   

June 16th 2015 

Ms. Rosemary Mackenzie, Administrator 
Etobicoke York Community Council 
Etobicoke Civic Centre 
399 The West Small, Main Floor 
Toronto, Ontario M9C 2Y2 

Dear Ms. Mackenzie: 

Re: Emery Village BIA "Wine Festival" ‐ September 12th, 2015 

The Emery Village Business Improvement Area will be holding their "Wine Festival" which 
represents the traditions of European Culture and Wine Making. The "Wine Festival" will be held 
on Saturday, September 12, 2015 from 11 am to 8 pm at 135 Plunkett Road. I would like to make 
the following recommendation for the Etobicoke York Community Council. 

RECOMMENDATION: 

1) Etobicoke York Community Council recommends that, for liquor licensing purposes the 
Emery Village "Wine Festival" to be held Saturday, September 12, 2015 from 11 am to 8 pm at 135 
Plunkett Road be declared an event of municipal significance and/or community significance and 
advise the Alcohol and Gaming Commission of Ontario that it has 
no objection to it taking place. 

2) Etobicoke York Community Council recommends approval of the placement of a tent(s) for the 
sampling and promotion of wine on the event space which will be barricaded and have uniformed 
security working at all times. 

Kind Regards, 

Councillor Giorgio Mammoliti, York West 
– 
Ward 7 


